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Board Meeting August 15, 2023 11:00am
In attendance:  Andy White, Elaine Nawiesniak, Susan Shaw, Jason Lawson, Colette Stoffel, Lyn Williams, Tim Leeper, Cynthia Seifert
Meeting at FUMC 
Regrets:  Tom Keifer, Rusty Richardson, Christie Griffin
Meeting called to order at 11:10am
Opening Prayer: Jason Lawson
Minutes read and approved – 1st Cynthia,  2nd Susan  - Approved as written with corrections to time to indicate AM rather than PM
Treasurers Report:  Deferred til next month
New Members:
No New Applications at this time
Old Business:
Grant Requests: 

· Cedar Senior Center

Asking for $2500. Still awaiting additional information.  Will check with Tim when he returns – We have not heard back from this organization and will table until we are provided with information requested 
Grant Requests:

· Habitat for Humanity – requesting $2000 plus voluneers to work on Sunday Oct 22nd.  Discussion about lack of available volunteers from our club on a Sunday due to church.  Tim had discussed with Veronica Malicoat that we preferred a Saturday but no changes were made.  Andy will reach out to Jeff Bennett to discuss with this and let him know this concern and see if we can get the date changed prior to committing funds.

· Read to Succeed- $3000 requested.  1st Elaine 2nd Justin - All approved

· Secret Safe Place for Newborns – new organization in the state trying to raise awareness in regards to the Safe Haven law allowing new mothers to  have a safe place to surrender their newborn without repercussions  Requesting $250 to create new training materials and updated mother’s packets and signage.  1st Elaine 2nd Tim – all approved. 

New Business: 

· Fair Booth Signups – still quite a few shifts left.  Will remind those during general meeting and encourage participation
· New Member Recruitment : Membership Committee formations was again discussed.  Elaine to talk to Charnelle Johnson and see if she has interest in working with Bob Daniel’s to follow up.  Justin suggested that we pass out slips during the meeting with categories that we think would be good Rotarians.  We can use our current membership roster to develop a list of categories we are missing.
· PR Committee:  Whitney has created an email address for our club to email photos to lebanonnoonrotary@gmail.com
· Tracking Volunteer Hours – have sign in sheets at all service opportunities that the lead is in charge of collecting and turning in. Lyn is on the service committee and will pass on this info to the other members.

Meeting Adjourned at 11:53 am
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